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Half term Monday 20th October to Friday 24th October  

True or False? 
 
The peach was the first  
fruit to be eaten on  
the moon? 

Ladies’ Lunch 
 

Date for your diaries!  
 
This year’s Ladies’ Lunch is being held at 
Chilli Banana, Wilmslow on Friday 7

th
 Novem-

ber. In addition to some fantastic food 
there will be a demonstration by Clarins and 
some great prizes to be won in the raffle.  
Places can be booked with your Form Rep 
after half term.

 

Form 4 had a brilliant day on Tuesday 

when we visited Macclesfield Forest  as 

part of our ‘River’ topic. 

 

The weather stayed dry and the children 

had a marvellous time pond dipping and 

filtering.   

 

Thank you to Mrs Byrne and Mrs Cooke 

for a lovely picnic lunch and to Mr For-

ster for driving the minibus. 

Please note: 

 

All children should wear full 

winter uniform after half term.   

 

Please make sure all items are 

named. We will be completing 

a uniform check during the 

week. 



What’s On Week Commencing 
27th October 2014 

 
Monday  27th 
 
12.35pm Spanish Club F3-6 
12.35pm Fiddlers’ Group 
4.00– 5.00pm Orchestra F3—6 
7.45pm Parents’ Committee Meeting 
  
Tuesday 28th  
 
12.35pm F5 Prep Club 
2.30—3.00pm KG Stretch n Grow 
3.30—4.15pm F1-2 Library Club 
4.00—5.00pm F5 -6 Sports Club 
6.00-8.00pm F6 Parents’ Evening .
  
Wednesday 29th 
 
12.45pm Spanish Club F1-2 
12.35pm Chamber Choir 
2.30 –3.00pm KG Ballet 
3.30 –4.00pm Reception Ballet 
4.00-4.30pm F1-2 Dance 
4.00-6.00pm F6 Parents’ Evening 
 
Thursday 30th 
 
8.00am F3-6 Fencing Club  - Final  
12.35pm Team Practices 
2.30-3.00pm KG Football 
4.00-5.00pm F3—4 Sports Club 
4.00-5.00pm F6 Maths Club 
  
Friday 31st 
 
10.35am F3-6 Library Club 
12.35pm Rec—F2 Puzzle Club 
12.35pm School Council 
3.30-4.15pm Rec-F2 Football 
4.15-5.00pm F3-6 Football 
 

Stars of the Week 

 
Well done to our Stars of the Week for all their  

effort and hard work! 

Keep up to date with our latest news 
 
Our Facebook and Twitter accounts are now active and we 
know many parents are already enjoying using them. 

 
Be the first to know what is going on here at WPS on a daily 
basis! 

 
http://www.wilmslowprep.co.uk 

SPORTS REPORT 
WPS v POWNALL 

 
On Wednesday 15th October we played netball against Pownall 
Hall School.  Sadly we lost 3 –1 but well done to India for her 
amazing goal. 
 
Well done to everyone who played and especially to Kristie who 
was Player of the Match.  Thank you also, to Mrs Hughes and 

Miss McBride for umpiring and driving the minibus. 
Written by Freya W 

 
 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to the following children who are all  

celebrating their birthdays this week. 

 

Amelia F4 

Sophia F1 

Merits 

Congratulations to Charlotte  F5 and Freya W F6 who have both 

achieved their bronze merit awards this week. 

SPOOKTACULAR AUTUMN AT HOLIDAY ZONE 

Don’t forget Holiday Zone is running for Oct half Term.  Opening hours are 8:00am-6:00pm.  Lots of 

fun activities are planned including autumn/Halloween crafts, Welly Walk to The Carrs, 

Diwali celebrations, a Halloween Disco on Friday 24th.  Best fancy dress wins a prize.  To 

book please call Natalie 07805269443 or email nataliejreynolds@me.com 

mailto:nataliejreynolds@me.com

